
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
24 June 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Section 48 Inspection Report 

I am delighted to share with you our latest inspection report. As you aware the inspection was 

carried out a few weeks ago by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate. 

Inspectors found a good school overall with some outstanding features. 

They judged the life and mission of the school as outstanding, along with some elements of 

collective worship. 

We are particularly proud of some of the strengths they found. These included;  

 

• Leadership of our Catholic School 

• Excellent behaviour  

• Pastoral care which puts the most vulnerable at the heart of the school’s work.  

• The care of staff for all the students in their charge and for each other.  

 
We have already considered the recommendations made into the report and will continue to 
work to the highest standards. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank staff, parents, and governors. All of whom made 
a positive contribution to the inspection. My biggest thanks go to our students who were 
incredible and did us all proud.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 
Emma Jackson  
Headteacher  


